
CAMERON	PARK	DESIGN	REVIEW	COMMITTEE	
 
 
March 28, 2013 
 
 
Mr. Jerry Barton 
Senior Transportation Planner 
El Dorado County Transportation Commission 
2828 Easy Street, Suite 1 
Placerville CA 95667 
 
Dear Mr. Barton,  
 
The members of the Cameron Park Design Review Committee fully support the El Dorado 
County Transportation Commission’s 2013 Community Based Transportation Planning grant 
application for development of the Cameron Park Area Community Transportation Plan.  
 
The Cameron Park Design Review Committee has worked with members of the Cameron Park 
community to develop a vision for the Cameron Park area that has a positive and lasting impact 
on the way the area develops in the future.  The Committee strongly believes that transportation 
improvements will help establish the foundation for development of a vibrant and healthy 
community. 
 
In May of 2010, local advocates, business owners, and community members attended the 
Cameron Park Envision 2030 Workshop.  The workshop was a huge success. The information 
about community values gathered at the workshop was used to develop and adopt the Cameron 
Park Vision Statement for 2030. The vision statement has captured the essence of what the 
community desires for the future of Cameron Park. As included in our adopted vision statement, 
our community desires a transportation system that unifies Cameron Park. We desire a bike and 
pedestrian friendly transportation system with opportunities to increase transit use. We would 
encourage and support a bicycle and pedestrian system to interconnect with a regional park and 
trail system to support healthy and mobile lifestyles. We believe it is important to identify a 
walkable downtown that promotes economic vitality to the region. Within a transportation 
system, we desire and encourage the enhancement of safety and security measures in the 
community to achieve these goals.   
 
It will take a plan to accomplish the important goals of the Cameron Park community. The 
comprehensive visioning work that has occurred through the leadership of the Design Review 
Committee is now complete. It is time to move to the next step. It is time to develop a detailed 
action plan that sets the framework for design of a transportation system that reflects our 
community values and includes actionable projects, cost estimates, and a funding strategy.  
 
The members of the Cameron Park Design Review Committee strongly support your grant 
application for development of the much-needed Cameron Park Area Community Transportation 
Plan. Approval of this grant will help turn our vision into a reality. 
 
Sincerely,  
/s/ Dyana Anderly 
Dyana Anderly, AICP 
Chair, Cameron Park Design Review Committee 
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